
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAE 
 

Being a communication to residents on an exciting matter 
 

 

Dear fellow residents, 

The time has come for us to depart the temporary clubhouse 

and move to the new one. The opening following the move is 

scheduled for 1st November and you will be hearing more about 

that in the near future.  

 

BUT for now on 25thOctober…. 

                                                      

     ………to the last supper in the current clubhouse.  

 

To come along appropriately and creatively dressed  (there 

will be prizes) and enjoy the shipwreck after 5 years of 

sailing in this one….. 

 

 

Together let’s give the Bistro (with so many good memories) 

a really good farewell! 

 

RSVP with Hendra on ext. 209 NO LATER THAN 3PM ON MONDAY 23RD OCTOBER.  Any bookings made 

after that will NOT be accepted. 


